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Issue 61 of IRBA News is Now Available 

Johannesburg / 19 April 2023 

The latest issue of IRBA News is now accessible on our website. In this publication, we highlight and 

acknowledge the positive results we are starting to see from the collective efforts of all our 

stakeholders. In fact, there has been a clear sense of further enhancing our endeavours to work 

together to achieve our collective goals for the profession.  

I want to thank everyone for their continued input, collaboration, suggestions and the constructive 

conversations that are helping to shape the future of our profession.  

It is important that we continue to work together to create awareness about the value that a well 

organised and disciplined auditing profession brings to the financial markets and the economy of our 

country. After all, protecting the public interest is at the heart of all that we do and should continue to 

pursue. 

The newsletter can be downloaded from the IRBA website.  

 

 

Imre Nagy 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and 

international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by 

registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 

 

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 

EXECUTIVE DEPARTMENT   

https://www.irba.co.za/upload/IRBA%20News%2061.pdf

